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Draft Recommendation: 
 

That Council: 
 

1. thank all of the Committee Members for their valuable 

contributions made to the festival during its operating years; 

 

2. authorize the City Clerk to prepare a By-Law to disband the 

Summer in the Park Committee; and 

 

3. authorize the continuance of the Community Events Hosting 

Program as developed in 2019, to support community driven 

events. 

 


